GCC

RioGrande

Pueblo Plant
April 24, 2018

Mr. Tyler O'Donnell

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation and Mining Safety
1313 Sherman St. Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry. DRMS Permit No. M-2002-004
Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report

Dear Mr. O'Donneli;

Pursuant to TR-03 of the referenced permit, GCC conducted water sampling on its groundwater monitoring
well MW-005 on 04/23/2018 at approximately 2:30 PM.

Samples were not collected from MW-005 since the well was found to be dry at that time.

Should you have any questions/comments about this submission, please contact me at (719) 647-6861 or
eclivares@gcc.com

Envifonmental Engineer

GCC Rio Grande, Inc. # Pueblo Plant
3372 Lime Road « Pueblo, CO 81004
{719) 647-6800 e Fax (719) 647-6899
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Olivares Edwin <eolivares@gcc.com> Tue, Nov 13, 2018 at 1:32 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello Elliott,

This is what | found in my files. | mistakenly addressed it to Tyler, maybe this is why you did not receive it?

More files to come.

Edwin
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